

Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. Phone: 051 562542

E-mail: <u>ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net</u> Web: ballycullanens.com

03/09/2018

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome back to Ballycullane N.S for the new school year.

A special welcome to our 7 Junior Infants: Joan, Liam, Alex, Mark, Milica, James and Amelia.

Welcome also to Ms. Natasha Harney who will be in the Infant room for the next 5 months.

Congratulations to Ms. Kent on the birth of her baby boy "James" over the weekend.

Just a few reminders for beginning of the School Year

- 1. School starts at 9.20am. Please be aware that pupils are supervised only from that time.
- 2. There is no school for children on next **Monday 10th Sept** as staff are on an inservice day.
- 3. Thank you to all families who have paid their school fees so far and a reminder to others that school fees are due this month. If you have difficulty with full payment, instalments are quite acceptable.
- 4. Please take great care when dropping or picking up children to and from school. We also ask that you leave the disabled parking space free at all times.

Everyone looks lovely in their new school uniforms. Please keep it up during the year.

Le gach dea-ghuí	
Margaret Furlong Principal	